
St. Aloysius Plaque 
 
I have attached a Photoshop image of the proposed location of the historic plaque, on City of 
New Orleans property near the Aloysius Apartments, 1137 Esplanade Avenue, New Orleans. We 
are proposing a location 12 feet from the sidewalk and 12 feet from the wall/property line of 
the apartments. The proposed location is meant to be close enough to both sidewalk and street 
to be readable, and positioned in the corner of the city property, so as not to interfere with 
activities in the proposed park. It represents a good faith effort to comply with the committee’s 
request that the historic plaque be more pedestrian oriented. 
            
Please place this revised application on the agenda of the DAC for its next meeting on August 6. 
I must have a final decision at that time due to time constraints with the now approved 
application to the State Department of Tourism. Thank you for your consideration of this 
request.    
                                                                                                            Michael A. Duplantier, for the  
                                                                                                            St. Aloysius Class of 1964 
 

 


